JAWAHARLAL NEHRU UNIVERSITY
NEW DELHI-110067

January 7, 2019

AN APPEAL TO THE JNU COMMUNITY

It has come to the notice of JNU Administration that a few self-
proclaimed student leaders have called for a 2-day strike on 8-9 January,
2019 in the University, in support of all India strike called by “some trade

unions”.

JNU Administration appeals to all the stakeholders of the University
not to support such disruptive activities, which only create hurdles in
normal conduct of academic and official activities. We appeal to the JNU
faculty members and students to continue with your regular academic and
research activities as you have always been doing.
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